

Dear Warren: .

Here's some week-end reading .. just what you have been looking forward to.

- 1) The first draft of the minutes of the meeting of 6/22/62 is rough. I have not read it yet myself. If we can talk about it on Monday, it will be fine. I gave Mr. Linder a copy at the UET meeting this noon. Andy and Cogge are reading it too for TOD and GAP stuff that may have been missed or misinterpreted.
- 2) Here is thewrite-up for ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING which I will duplicate right away and send to the Section Chairmen. the new ones, that is. Included with it will be the Recruiting Code and the Council activities Boilcy. These are goinginto "EE" in August also. This issue will carry the Annual Report and the story of the Ahnual Meetingas well. You might Maxwekx want to take a look at this "EE" write-up. It is very sketchy and might convey some wrong impressions to people not familiar with the merger picture and expecially the meetings poilcy.
- 3) I spoke to Mr. Linder about the Bailey statement with respect to UET. He seemed to feel that it wasn't too important, andthat the 14-Man Committee would iron out such things me ther quickly.
- 4) On the matter of Student Publications and general integration from September to January, I do feel that we have to have
  an understanding on that pretty quick. Unless IRE has some
  real re servations of the kind Bailey spoke of yesterday, they

of the student machinery in so far as possible. As I recall, that is what Roy Krezdorn and the SB's wanted. Maybe Bob Weil should talk to Jack Ryder aboutmit. We need this more than IRE does. They have their "SQ" for their student members. And still they are talking about keeping the PIRE going for their present student members. This is just something mentioned by Reed Frone to Larry Leonard. It is not settled, but is to be brought up at their next Bd. or Exec. meeting. If we don't head it off, however, it will be settled, and we will have to keep up "EE".

My idea is that we should put a new cover on "SQ" showing it is sponsored by AIEE and IRE and goes to all studnet members of both. In January we can call it something different with the IEEE label on it. We should do the same with the EEDIGEST. We should share the costs and the editorial work in both cases.

If feasible, I don't know about this, we should sign up student members in one organization "AIEE-IRE" in the fall and IEEE come January. Maybe we could sign them up as IEEE right from the start...again it depends on whether IRE has these reservations based on the UET thing. We might have reservations about the tax situation too. However, we have to take some chances. There will be a lot of worse things than separating out the students if the thing doesn't fly.

Nelson